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January 2017
            School Information Line Tel 0870 054 4999 Crudie Pin No. 021550

Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope you’ve all had a great Christmas break and wish you all a happy new year!  This is just a short newsletter to update you on things coming up this month.
Assemblies
This term we will be having our assemblies on the following dates – all of which you are more than welcome to attend.


16 January -
Rev. Dennison


30 January -
Jamesie


20 February - 
Rev. Dennison


27 February - 
Jamesie


20 March - 
Rev. Dennison


27 March -
Jamesie

We will also be having our special Robert Burns Assembly on the 23rd of January where we will celebrate the life and works of Robert Burns and Jayne Watson and Pat Murison will award the Graeme Murison Poetry Recital trophies.

All assemblies are at 9.15 am

Parent Council and Community Cafe
The next Parent Council meeting will take place at 9.05 am on Thursday the 19th of January.

P1-4 are hosting their Community Cafe from 9.30am – 11am on the same day so why not come along to the Parent Council meeting before having a cuppa and fine piece at the cafe? All welcome.

Topics
This term P1-4 will be learning all about the Romans and their influence and P5-7 will be learning about the Second World War.  If you are able to offer us any support, expertise, etc on either of these topics please get in touch via the attached form.  Your input would be greatly valued and we’d love to get you involved.

After School Club

Mr Jackson will be holding an after school club this term called Kitchen Science.  This club is for P5-7 and will take place on Thursdays from 3-4 pm starting on the 19th January.  The club will run for 6 weeks.  There will be no club on the 16th of February and the final session will be on the 2nd of March.  You must be able to pick up your child at 4 pm.  Please book your child’s place at the club by filling out the attached form.
Group Call Survey

Aberdeenshire Council is introducing a new school messaging service linked to SEEMIS, allowing schools to communicate by text, email (with attachments) and push notifications to a smartphone app.  The project is currently in the first phase of rolling out.  As part of the roll-out, parents are being asked about communications they wish to receive, method of delivery and how often they wish to receive these.  A short survey is available at the following link:-
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/AberdeenshireSchools
P5-7 Reading Homework

P5-7 have signed up for the First Minister’s reading challenge.  Each member of the class has been given their own reading passport to set themselves a challenge and record the books they are reading.  If your child finishes a book they can write about it in their reading passport instead of doing the reading homework task that week.
School Diary Dates
10th and 13th February



Mid term break
14th and 15th February



In-Service
20 February




Assembly with Rev. Dennison

Friday 31st March



Last day of term 3

Tuesday, 18th April



Term 4 begins

Monday 1st May




May Day

Thursday 4th May



Closed - Election

Monday 5th June




Closed occasional day

Friday 30th June



Last day term 4
Kitchen Science Club
My child/ren …………………………………………………………………………


Would like to attend the Kitchen Science Club*


Do not wish to attend the Kitchen Science Club*

Signed ……………………………………………………………………  Date ………………………………………..

*Please circle/delete as applicable. Thank you.
(-------------------------------------------------------------------------

Topics this term are P1-4 Romans and P5-7 Second World War

If you are able to offer any support, expertise or have any resources that you could bring to either of these topics, please detail below:-
